
 

Join us for some fishy fun!  Learn about research-based developmentally 

appropriate practices that promote the alphabetic knowledge and phonological 

awareness needed for preschoolers to become proficient readers and writers.  This 

presentation will help you make connections to the Preschool Learning 

Foundations, Curriculum Framework, and DRDP 2010. 

Sat., October 13, 2012 
9:30 – 4:00 

There will be a 30 minute break for lunch on your own 

 

Mammoth Lakes Library 
400 Sierra Parks Road, Mammoth Lakes 

 

 

Pre-registration is required.   
Registration will remain open until October 5th  

(see attached registration form) 

 
This 7 hour professional development session, sponsored by the California Department of Education/Child Development Division, meets 

the requirements for the Comprehensive Approaches to Raising Education Standards (CARES) Plus Program. 

 


